
From: Mark Henderson
To: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt
Subject: Permission to apply letter
Date: Friday, January 21, 2022 2:01:18 PM

Here you go.

Hello Mark,

 

Thanks for all the hard work getting ready for the closing.  I spoke with the Conrads about giving you permission to
apply for permits prior to your closing.  I hope the statement below will help you to achieve that goal.   

 

Both Buyers and Sellers agree as we spoke about clearly  from the beginning of the negotiations of this transaction.  
The Sellers are happy to aid with any permission needed for you to move forward with your renovations beyond the
closing.  This most certainly includes any necessary applications you may need in preparing for any intended
changes upon the your ownership of Old Landing.  I look forward to a successful closing.  Let me know if you need
anything further.

 

See you soon

 

 

Brad Boisvert

Seacoast Realty Partners LLC

(603) 235-7688 cell

Seacoast-Realty-Partners.com

 

Knowledgable, Experienced, Connected

 

From: Lisa Conrad

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Brad Boisvert <brad@seacoast-realty-partners.com>
Subject: Durham - Permission

 

I give Mark Henderson permission to sign application for renovations for 4 Old Landing subject to the sale of the
property.   Sale of property will transfer on or before February 8th 2022.
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